
                           Tillamook County Community Advisory Council 
Wednesday, June 5th, 2024     1:00-3:00pm on Zoom 

  
AGENDA ITEMS: 

Meeting called to order at 1:01pm by Chair.  Skipped the housekeeping slides for interpretation as we had no 
Spanish speakers or interpreters, and approved minutes and agenda.   
 
CAC Learning Theme: Quinne from CCO’s Regional Care Team (RCT) gave an overview of services 
provided.  RCT provides care coordination and helps our members with system navigation. 
 
Demographic Report:  Teresa presented demographics based on the survey completed by CAC members 
across the region, as required by OHA.  We discussed the findings and what has changed. 
 
Regional Health Assessment Update: Teresa shared that the Regional Health Assessment will soon be 
reviewed by the Regional Community Advisory Council, later this month.  It will be finalized and submitted to 
our communications team.  We will continue to give monthly updates, and it will be submitted to Oregon 
Health Authority at the end of this year. 
 
CWIF Volunteer Request: CWIF grants are now open, and close on July 12.  Nancy is requesting volunteers 
to review applications submitted.   
 
IA Update:  Belle shared recent COVID/flu/RSV/Pertussis statistics.  Current seafood advisory from Seal Rock 
north to Washington.  OHA has a member feedback survey, as well as holding a weekly virtual drop in called A 
Time for Families (child behavioral health).  They offer a newsletter: Holding Hope. The Joint Committee for 
Transportation is coming to Tillamook on June 18, and taking public comment. 
  
Community Check-In: We discussed supporting our local library, which has come under fire for their Pride 
Month display.  The Mexican Consulate will be holding an event this coming weekend to help people with 
documentation issues and other resources, such as passports, ID cards, voter registration, and birth certificates.  
On 6/15 NBHC is partnering with Casey Eye Institute for eye exams and glasses for those with no health 
insurance.  There is a 6/16 event through Tillamook Lions that is open to everybody, with an income limit.  
There have been transportation issues for Helping Hands residents; CARE is assisting.  Suicide Prevention 
Coalition is meeting this Friday from 12-2 at the library; all are welcome.  Members expressed appreciation for 
the RCT presentation.  Discussed Kroger/Albertsons merger: it is paused while OHA awaits requested info. 
 
Meeting ended at 2:56pm.  Next meeting is July 10th from 1-3pm on Zoom.  


